Sand Drags Driver's Meeting - Jan 19th, 2011

Written by Administrator Monday, 03 January 2011 18:19

Attention Sand Drag Racers!

A mandatory Driver's Meeting will be held at 6PM on Wednesday, Jan 19th, 2011 at "The Sandbox" on Sand Island. We're holding the meeting here as a courtesy for our windward participants. If it's important for you to keep your race number and you want know how the 2011 program will be ran we recommend that you attend. We will discuss the new rules for 2011.

If you've never been to the Sandbox, it's an offroad park that's being developed on Sand Island. The directions are simple, after crossing the bridge, simply take a right at the first stoplight.

View The Sandbox in a larger map